ACTING HIGH COMMISSIONER AUSTRALIAN HIGH COMMISSION
NEW DELHI

12 February 2016

Dr. Partha Palit

Assistant Professor

Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences
Assam University,( A Central University)
District - Cachar , Dorgakona
Silchar-788011

Endeavour Ambassador
Dear Dr Palit

Thank you for your interest in promoting the Endeavour Scholarship
Program. It gives me great pleasure to inform you that you have been
selected as an Endeavour Ambassador.

I invite you to the official launch event of this new initiative at ‘Hotel Lalit’ in
New Delhi on Friday 11 March 2016.

A workshop will also be held on the day to provide you with information and
resources to assist you in your important representative role.

Endeavour Ambassadors will be honoured at this launch event and
presented with official certificates and unique lapel pins by the Australian
High Commissioner.

My team at the Australian High Commission is happy to arrange return
economy travel and accommodation at Hotel Lalit for one night for you to be
part of this launch event.

I ask that you please confirm your availability to attend the launch event,
including a brief biography with photograph by Monday 15 February. The
appropriate contact officer at the Australian High Commission is Ms Priya
Raja, Senior Advisor (Education and Research) at priva.raja@dfat.gov.au or
011 41399972.

I look forward to meeting you on the day.

Yours sincerely

Chris Elstoft

1/50 G Shantipath, Chanakyapuri, New Delhi 110-021, India
Telephone: + 91 11413 999 00 Facsimile: =91 11 414 944 90



